
To Chairwoman Williams & members of the committee,  
H6013 
 
Especially when it comes to custodians, specifically in light on the ongoing pandemic, they should be 
paid the living, prevailing wage. Therefore this is a great bill from Rep. Diaz to ensure these most 
essential employees receive a living wage. During the public health crisis they have performing some of 
the most crucial work, keeping the interior of buildings spotless and free of germs. They deserve at least 
this and I hope you will give this bill strong favorable consideration.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Jordan Goyette 
114 uphill ave  
Warwick, RI 02886  
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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